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CirNo8/AJS/AY2021-22/OCTOBER                    14th October 2021  
 

 
Subject: School Public Holiday  

Prophet Muhammad’s Birthday (PBUH) 
 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are pleased to extend our warmest wishes on the occasion of Prophet Mohamed Birthday. 
On this occasion, Thursday 21st October 2021 will be a school holiday.  
 
The school will reopen on Sunday, 24th October 2021. 
  
We wish you have a safe and wonderful long weekend! 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Wishes 
AJS Administration 


